
2008 Updates  

 

Fund Raiser Receipts 

We have not forgotten the receipts! Due to some difficulties, we are behind in getting these out for our 

Golf Outing and Dinner Dance to our various supporters. Your patience is appreciated. Our thanks to ALL 

our supporters for making these events an outstanding success! 

  

Charitable Status 

We are in the process of filing for our 501(3) C status and hope to have this shortly.  Please check our 

website for this updated information. 

Dinner, Dancing & DJ 

To the over 300 person crowd we say,  “ THANK YOU”! Your support made this event a great success! 

DJ –Lou Costello – Your on air support and hosting of the event was tremendous. You were a great MC 

and kept the party going!  

Catering by Mario’s- Mario Incolingo- Our dear friend who provided great food and drinks for all those 

who attended! 

Hats Off to Tom Troncone and St Cecilia’s School who were instrumental in making the event happen! 

To all those generous merchants and friends who donated to the Silent & Chinese Auctions. Your 

generosity would not have made this outing the success it was! 

Look forward to seeing you all in 2009 at the next dinner dance! 

2008 Golf Outing 

Save the DATE! 

Tuesday, October 28 th – Evening Reception-  Rehobeth Beach, Delaware 

Wednesday, October 29Th- Golf Outing- “The Rookery”-  Lewes, Delaware 

Shot Gun Start – 11:00 AM  

Look for your mailing in September! 



 

Astra Zeneca Hope Lodge of Philadelphia 

We will present our first check to the Hope Lodge by May. This will be an installment for our 

commitment of $25,000 over a five year period. The first room we will be supporting will be “Scouting 

For a Cure In Memory of Florinda Olivieri-George. “ Our continued support of this project will be to be 

name another commitment for $25,000 for another room to be memorialized for one of our loved ones.   

 

 

Thanks again to everyone who has supported 

our cause. We are a work in progress . Trying 

to stay on top of all the details has been 

tough, but never the less, we are so grateful 

for all the support that everyone has given us!  

We look forward to seeing all of you at this 

year’s events. 

God Bless ... 

 

Will George, President 

 

 

 


